
Water is Life är en 100% ideell insamlingskampanj som drivs i samarbete med en A Glimmer of Hope 
http://www.aglimmerofhope.org med det enda syftet att bekosta brunnar till några av världens  

fattigaste på landsbygden i Etiopien.För mer information, gå till www.wateril.org 

 

 

 

Your gift provides clean drinking water in Ethiopia 

 

In 2013 Bosse Johansson started a campaign to support the construction of a children's ward 

at Tercha Hospital in southern Ethiopia. Bosses personal involvement in the project and Adolf 

Fredrik’s Girls’ Choir Alumni’s concert in January 2014 gave a fantastic result and collected 

over USD $10,400 for the project. 

The construction of the children’s ward at the Tercha Hospital is now complete and has started 

accepting patients. It will offer care to an estimated 28,000 children every year. 

Bosse’s and the alumni choir’s commitment to the children in Ethiopia has not tapered off with 

this. The proceeds from this year's concert, which was held on January 3rd will support a water 

project in the area of Tigray in northern Ethiopia. 

Access to clean drinking water means better health and greater opportunities for education 

and income, especially for women and children in Ethiopia. 

Thank you for your support, 

Bosse 

 


